CHIPPENHAM WITHOUT PARISH COUNCIL

Mrs F Bowling 22 Redwing Avenue Chippenham Wilts SN14 6XJ

Mr P Harris Principal Traffic Engineer Wiltshire County Council County Hall Trowbridge Wiltshire

Dear Mr Harris

Re: C180 Allington Lane Permanent Closure

This Parish Council is of the opinion that taking into account the views of local residents a significant majority wishes Allington Lane to remain open.

This was borne out by a survey of local residents personally conducted by one of our councillors on 28th November 2001 a copy of which is attached.

On balance the Parish Councils' response must represent and reflect these views, therefore we are against the proposal to close the C180 Allington Lane.

Yours Sincerely

Clerk to the Parish Council